
BLAENAU GWENT CBC 

AGREED SYLLABUS CONFERENCE 

Standing Advisory Council on Religious Education (SACRE) 

Friday 15st July at 11am  

Remote Attendance 

Present:  Cllr Sue Edmunds, Chair , Cllr Tommy Smith, Kelly Forester Makcay, 

Tim Baxter, John Meredith Hayley Jones, and Michelle Jones. 

Apologies:  Chris Abbas 

1.0 Welcome  

Cllr S Edmunds opened the meeting and thanked everyone for attending. She 

explained that Sacre is required to hold an agreed syllabus conference with 

interested parties to consult upon the new RVE syllabus. She explained that 

this had taken place on 1st July 2022 but as not all secondary schools were 

moving to adopt Curriculum for Wales in September 2022 there was a need 

consider the re-adoption of the existing curriculum for these schools. 

2.0 Declarations of Interest 

No declarations were recorded. 

3.0 Syllabus Conference  

Those present reviewed the existing curriculum that is in place and agreed to 

recommend to SACRE the re-adoption of the Blaenau Gwent curriculum for 

those schools not implementing Curriculum for Wales in September 2022. 

 

 

 

 


